
 

 

Cleaves Law Library has created a memorial fund as a way to 
commemorate the lives of members of the Maine legal community by 
assisting the library with its charitable, educational and historical purposes. 

 
The fund was created in 2000 by the Board of Directors of the 

Library and is named the Nathan & Henry B. Cleaves Law Library 
Memorial Fund.  

 
The South Portland law firm of Ainsworth & Thelin made the first 

gift to the fund in honor and memory of its late partner, William D. 
Pinansky, Esq. Mr. Pinansky's family also made a gift to the fund. 
 
 

P u b l i c  C o m m e m o r a t i o n  

 

The library will commemorate William D. Pinansky and other 
persons who are memorialized in the future through contributions to the 
Memorial Fund, by placing their names on a plaque that is on display in the 
library. 
 

L e v e l s  o f  G i v i n g  

 

Although gifts of every size are welcome, a Named Fund within the 
Memorial Fund may be established when donations total $10,000 or more.  

 
A Named Fund may be established for a specific project or special 

purpose if donations total $20,000. 
 
 

F o r  M o r e  I n f o r m a t i o n  

More information about the Memorial Fund, and about establishing a 
Named Fund, is available by contacting the Library at 773-9712 or at 
cleaves@ime.net.  

Phone: 207-773-9712 
Fax: 207-773-2155 
Email: cleaves@ime.net 
www.cleaves.org 

Cleaves Law Library 
142 Federal St. 
Portland, ME  04101 

C l e a v e s  L a w  L i b r a r y 

C l e ave s  L a w  L i b r a r y  

Memorial Fund 

William D. Pinansky, Esq. 
(1920-1999) 

Serving the Maine Bench and Bar Since 1811 Paul Thelin (left) and Roger Putnam, President of the Cleaves Board for 2000, view a 13th century 
French tranfers deed, one of the oldest artifacts in the Library’s collection 

G i v i n g  F o r m  

Name of person to commemorate 

Dates of birth and death 

Name of Donor  

Address 

Phone 

Check enclosed in the amount of   $_________ 

Please send me the guidelines for Named Funds 

Please make checks payable to Cleaves Law 
Library Memorial Fund and send to: 

Thank you for supporting Cleaves Law Library. 
Your contribution are tax-deductible. 


